
© Copyright Caspsystem www.caspsystem.pl

44th National Conference of Non-Destructive Testing
As in previous years, we will participate in the National Conference of Non-Destructive Testing.

44th National Conference of Non Destructive Testing will take place between 20th and 22nd of
October in Wisla.

Visit us at our stand, we look forward to seeing You in Wisla.


